
So Here We Are - 2018! 
On November, 15th, 2018, on the eve of the International Student Day, our 

University held a bright celebration "So Here We Are!" 
In the gala concert, first-year students of each sub-division of the University 

presented bright performances, showing originality, creativity, commitment and 
confidence. 

The team of Pedagogical Institute created a fairy tale atmosphere with an 
unusual story that happened to an ordinary girl, lifting the mood with an incendiary 
dance. 

Thank you to everyone who supported us! 
  

Moderator: Student Council of Pedagogical Institute. 
 


